
Rabbinic Term of Rabbi Jaymee Alpert 
 

Background and Motion 

 

  

Background 

 

In September, the Board of Directors established a Pulpit Committee to enter into 

negotiations with Rabbi Jaymee Alpert for a new contract.  We are pleased to 

announce that they have concluded negotiations for Rabbi Alpert to continue to 

serve as our Senior Rabbi and Mara D’Atra (rabbinic authority) from August 1, 

2021 through June 30, 2028. The board voted on November 8, 2020 in favor of 

forwarding to the congregation, in accordance with the bylaws, a motion to retain 

Rabbi Alpert as Senior Rabbi and Mara D’Atra through June 30, 2028. Please note 

that this contract is for 6 years 11 months, rather than the maximum 7 years 

allowed by the bylaws, because we want to align our rabbinic contracts with our 

fiscal year, which ends on June 30. 

  

Motion: 

 

The Congregation approves Rabbi Jaymee Alpert continuing as our Senior Rabbi 

and Mara D’Atra (rabbinic authority) for the period August 1, 2021 through June 

30, 2028. 


